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On Sunday, Mr. and Mrs. Jack and Gloria Sato invited our CARP members to visit the Wind City Church
service together. Representing all of us, Tatsu and Lisa attended their service.

On Wednesday, C. Katayama, who is helping CARP DMV chapter for a few weeks, was able to meet
with our friend and former CARP LV advisor Dr. Jason Wasden and the current President of UNLV Dr.
Keith Whitfield, who were also visiting Washington DC for a conference. At one of the events held there,
C. was able to talk with Dr. Whitfield.

Later that night, Dr. Wasden visited CARP DMV house and meet our fellow CARP members, including
Conner Redmond who interviewed Dr. Wasden's parents during the 6th Campus Talk.

Last night, we held our 3rd Tribe Talk on UNLV campus. At the beginning, we felt a little disappointed
because not so many guests were present. However as we continued with the program, our guests and
friends showed up and we had a great evening as usual, ending with a birthday celebration for those who
were born in September.



